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WG1-meeting in 
Rauma,Western Finland 

26-28th	of	April,	2016 
 
1		WG1	participating	Young	Citizen	Science	Week	(YCSW)	in	Rauma,	Western	Finland	
WG1-meeting	is	taking	place	in	Rauma,	Western	Finland	(https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Rauma,_Finland)	
on	26-28th	of	April,	2016.	Participants	of	the	meeting	have	a	great	possibility	to	take	part	in	Young	
Citizen	Science	Week,	during	which	Finnish	and	Portuguese	school	children,	mainly	of	age	13-15	present	
and	demonstrate	their	projects	in	Environmental	Monitoring.	The	week	consists	of	indoor	workshops	
and	young	citizen	science	seminars	and	outdoor	events.	During	the	week,	it	is	demonstrated,	how	
outdoor	games	can	be	connected	with	environmental	education.	There	are	special	sessions	on	UAV:s	
and	electronics	in	school	projects.		
WG1	meeting	will	be	held	during	the	week	also	its	own	meeting	on	repositories	and	other	COST-Energic	
business.	
	
2	Detailed	program	of	the	YCSW	
The	detailed	program	of	the	week	is	under	preparation	by	children,	teachers,	families	and	WG1,	but	the	
structure	of	the	week	is	the	following:	
	
Thuesday,	the	26th	of	April	

• Green	Flag	Programme,	Rauma	Training	School	
• Different	learning	environments	(eg.	3-d	print)	in	practice	 	
• Finnish-Portuguese	Young	Citizen	Seminar	on	Monitoring		

o Eight	short	presentation	by	children	
• Electronics	workshops,	where	field	devices	are	constructed	

o Arduino/Rasperry	
• The	story	of	Finnish	Lakes	(movie)	

	
Wednesday,	the	27th	of	April,	outdoor	program	

• Games	in	educational	monitoring	
• Canal	management	 	 	 	 	
• Drone	sessions	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	

Thurday,	the	28th	of	April,		
• Society	visits	schools	(Visits	of	professional	at	school	classes)	
• National	seminar	on	Citizen	Science	and	Education	 	 	 	

	
Participation	
The	Young	Citizen	Science	week	is	organized	in	co-operation	between	COST-IC1203,	Town	of	Rauma,	
Finnish	Environment	Institute,	University	of	Turku.	All	COST-Energic	members,	especially	WG1	are	most	
welcome	to	participate	in	the	Young	Citizen	Science	week.		
	
I	you	are	willing	to	participate	in	the	WG1	meeting,	please	inform	about	it	to	Juhani	Kettunen	
(juhani.kettunen@ymparisto.fi	)	and	Cristina	Capineri	(cristina.capineri@unisi.fi)	before	the	1st	
of	April,	2016.	The	COST-invitations	will	be	sent	after	that.	
	
Welcome	


